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      Fallston Cougars Football 2013         
MEETING MINUTES
September 2013
 Commissioners Report 
· Everything is going well
· Please be sure that all players are getting minimum plays at games, do not wait till the end of the game; they should have ½ of the plays before half time

Secretaries Report

· Nothing to Report
UCYFL Report
· Bids are out for who will be hosting the play-offs
Fallston Rec. Council Report

· There was a by- law change; head tax for each player is now $14.00
· New online registration system is set up for all programs

· Lights have been fixed, they will be changing bulbs this week

· By-law change proposed; Change the 75/25 rule for travel programs to 50/50, this will be voted on at the October meeting

· Drainage issue at press box is causing concrete to rot and wear; working  with the county to alleviate run off
Treasurer’s Report

· Ted handed out budget report
Concession

· Everything is going well
Equipment Report
·  Ian is looking into helmet liners; see if we can get replacements for the ones that are cracking
· If a player forgets their equipment for practices, they cannot come to equipment shed to borrow stuff. It is their responsibility to remember their gear
Old Business

· Team photos went well, they should be completed and delivered by mid October
· Practice locations; please be sure to be courteous to others, and share the space equally

New Business

· Bull Roast tickets are for sale, we will need volunteers to help the night of the bull roast to sell raffle tickets and work the money wheel
· If a team cannot fill their concession schedule it is the responsibility of the coaches and team Mom to step up and make sure it is covered

· If a player on your team gets injured, you must fill out a incident report and give to Jodi Juliano 
· Coaches/Team Mom party is October 27th at Bolans from 12:00pm to 5:00pm
Meeting Adjourned 9:15      Next Meeting October 17th at the Chenowith Center
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